
 
The Monticello Public Library is setting up a card making station for 
anyone wanting to make a card in support of the students and staff at 
Stoneman Douglas High School in Parkland, Florida.  The card making 
station will be set up starting today at 3:00pm and will be available 
through Friday, February 23 at our 6:00pm closing time.  We will gather 
these cards and letters and send them out to show the students and 
staff that they have support from all around the world.  If you would 
like to share this with staff and parents you are welcome to do so.  If 
you have any questions please let me know. 


